[image: ][TYPE HERE]	[TYPE HERE]	[TYPE HERE]

Bid Project:
Construction-Los Angeles Union Station Forecourt and Esplanade Improvements
Due Date: December 15, 2022 at 02:00 PM (PDT)
Project Detail:
Plans & Specs: Click HERE
*Please Note This is a PLA Project. *
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise” (DBE) contract goal for this project in the percentage of: 
Twenty-One Percent (21 %) of the Total Contract Price for Site B – Alameda Street Improvements
Seventeen Percent (17%) of the Total Contract Price for Site C – Los Angeles Street Improvements
Twenty-Eight Percent (28%) All Other Work
Griffith Company an Equal Opportunity Employer requests sub quotes from all qualified subcontractors and suppliers including certified DBE firms performing commercially useful function for the following items of work, including but not limited to: Demolition, Earthwork, Civil & Utility Work, Electrical & Lighting Work, Site Hardscape, Planting & Irrigation, Signing & Striping, Mozaic BFP, Street Lighting Work, Traffic Related Work, LADWP Water Line Relocation, Water Service Reconnection & FH Relocation, Form & Pour Concrete, Survey, Trucking, Equipment Rental, Quality Control, Safety Officer, A/C PCC & Soil Removals, Underground, Testing. 
Requirements: Griffith Company is signatory to Operating Engineers, Laborers, Teamsters, Cement Masons, and Carpenters Unions. 100% performance and payment bonds required for the full amount of the subcontract price. Subcontractors must possess a current contractor’s license, insurance and worker’s compensation insurance coverage meeting Griffith’s requirements. A copy of the insurance requirements and agreements can be obtained by contacting the Estimator. Please call if you need assistance in obtaining bonding, insurance, equipment, materials, and/or supplies. Griffith Company intends to work cooperatively with all qualified firms seeking work on this project. Griffith Company is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Griffith Company will work with interested subcontractors to identify opportunities to break down items into economically feasible packages.
Location: Santa Fe Spring, CA
<STEP1>
Sub-Contractor Response Sheet:
· MBDA Client enrollment form
If you are interested in bidding with Griffith Company, please submit the MBDA Client enrollment form to Diana Chung at dchung@pacela.org
<STEP2>
Contact Information:
Griffith Company
12200 Bloomfield Ave. Santa Fe Springs, Ca. 90670 
Phone: 562-929-1128 Fax: 562-864-8970
Jason Spear, Chief Estimator / Mario Mock, Estimator / Brian Diaz, Estimatorjspear@griffithcompany.net / mmock@griffithcompany.net / bdiaz@griffithcompany.net
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